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Franklin G. Miller, Ph.D. is a member of the senior faculty in the Department of Bioethics, National Institutes 
of Health (NIH) and Special Expert, National Institute of Mental Health Intramural Research Program. His 
principal current research interest is examination of ethical issues in clinical research, including study design, 
informed consent, and the ways in which clinical research differs from medical care. 
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